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National Science Foundation (NSF)
Resources Regarding COVID-19

Posted on behalf of the National Science Foundation (NSF)

NSF posted two new resources today to its COVID-19 page:

Director Córdova’s letter to the research community regarding COVID-19

NSF implementation of OMB Memorandum M-20-17, “Administrative Relief for Recipients and

Applicants of Federal Financial Assistance Directly Impacted by the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) due

to Loss of Operations”

Visit NSF's Coronavirus information page

https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.nsf.gov/
https://www.nsf.gov/news/special_reports/coronavirus/
https://www.nsf.gov/pubs/issuances/in146.jsp
https://www.nsf.gov/bfa/dias/policy/covid19/covid19_nsfombimplementation.pdf
https://www.nsf.gov/bfa/dias/policy/covid19/covid19_nsfombimplementation.pdf
https://www.nsf.gov/bfa/dias/policy/covid19/covid19_nsfombimplementation.pdf
https://www.nsf.gov/news/special_reports/coronavirus/

